Naveed Haider

From: SEID, Zahra [seidz@who.int]

Sent: Wednesday, February 9, 2022 2:30 AM

To: DURRANI, Saima

Cc: ALLI, Asif; naveed@ctc.org.pk

Subject: RE: [EXT] RE: Resignation latter from Manzoor Ali UCPO UC-06 S.I.T.E Town District West.
APPROVED

From: DURRANI, Saima <durranisa@who.int>

Sent: Wednesday, 9 February 2022 3:29 PM

To: SEID, Zahra <seidz@who.int>

Cc: AL, Asif <asifa@who.int>; naveed@ctc.org.pk

Subject: Fwd: [EXT] RE: Resignation latter from Manzoor Ali UCPO UC-06 S.I.T.E Town District West.

Dear Zahra,

FYA.

Get Outlook for Android

From: Naveed Haider <naveed@ctc.org.pk>

Sent: Thursday, February 10, 2022 4:26:06 AM

To: DURRANI, Saima <durranisa@who.int>

Cc: AL, Asif <asifa@who.int>; 'Naila Nizam' <naila@ctc.org.pk>; faysal@ctc.org.pk <faysal@ctc.org.pk>
Subject: [EXT] RE: Resignation latter from Manzoor Ali UCPO UC-06 S.I.T.E Town District West.

Dear Ms Saima,
A soft reminder for the approval of the below contract closure of UCPO Manzoor Ali.

Regards,

Naveed Haider
Project Officer-PTPP
CTC - Sindh

Cell: 03408444500

From: Naveed Haider [mailto:naveed@ctc.org.pk]

Sent: Friday, February 4, 2022 9:26 AM

To: 'Saima"

Cc: 'Asif'"; 'Naila Nizam'; 'faysal@ctc.org.pk'

Subject: FW: Resignation latter from Manzoor Ali UCPO UC-06 S.I.T.E Town District West.

Dear Ms Saima,

UCPO Manzoor Ali shared his resignation email after receiving his salary. As per my conversation with him, he is not
willing to complete one one prior notice period. Therefore, It is recommended to initiate his contract closure on account
of not violation of resignation policy.



Kindly proceed with it for approval.

Regards,

Naveed Haider
Project Officer-PTPP
CTC - Sindh

Cell: 03408444500

From: Manzoor Ali [mailto:manzoor615ali@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 3, 2022 4:38 AM

To: Naveed Haider

Cc: Dr Nayyer Khan; Jamal khan; muhammad yousuf; Shaheen Hashim; Dr Wasif Shaikh; Ejaz Ahmed; Mohsin ali
Subject: Resignation latter from Manzoor Ali UCPO UC-06 S.I.T.E Town District West.

Dear Sir,

Please accept this application as formal notification that I, Manzoor Ali, am resigning from my job as Union
Council Polio Officer (UCPO) in C.T.C. I had already informed to Area Coordinator Dr Wasif and DDOSO Dr
Nayar about my resignation.

Thank you so much for the opportunity to work in this position for the past 6 years. I have greatly enjoyed and
appreciated the opportunity.

I wish the CTC and my team continued success and i hope to stay in touch in the future.
Sincerely,

Manzoor Ali
UCPO



